
Ketchum Traffic Authority  

 
From our last meeting 6/17: 
 
Discussion on the removal or retention of the temporary 15-minute parking spots, item brought by 
Suzanne Frick, Director of Planning & Building and KURA.  During Covid the City put in many temporary 
15-minute parking spots to allow for pick up and drop off since businesses were closed and in take-out 
mode. Since many are reopened, the spaces are not being used for pick-up and drop-off.  
 
The Group decided to have the Community Service Officers do community outreach with the adjacent  
businesses and get feedback on this issue and bring the feedback to the next meeting. 
 


